Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, November 13, 2009 1:14 PM
To: 'ijgreen@ecmgrp.com’

Subject: RE: 5427 Telegraph Ave

Your extension until March 28, 2010 is approved. If you need another one due to City of
Oakland permit review, please let me know.

Regards,

Barb Jakub

----- Original Message-----

From: jgreen@ecmgrp.com [mailto:jgreen@ecmgrp.com]
Sent: Friday, November 13, 2009 10:52 AM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: 5427 Telegraph Ave

Hi Barbara,

You'll recall we've agreed to install wells at the above referenced site.

We applied for an encroachment permit back in June. I called the city this morning and was
informed they're still working on the permit.

We have a reporting date of Nov 28, 2009; in view of the fact the permit has been under
consideration for 5 months, with no estimated time for finalization, it's obvious we're not

going to drill or report by that date.

I propose a new reporting date of March 28, 2010; hopefully the will give the city of Oakland
time to process the permit.

Thank your for your attention to this site.

Jim
ECM Group
P.0. Box 802

Benicia, CA 94510

707-751-0655
fax: 707-751-0653



